May 16, 1975

Reverend Fr. Arsen Barsamian
Pastor

St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Avenue

Richmond, Virginia 23226

Dear Father Arsen:

We are in receipt of your letter of May 13, 1975 and check
for $100 donated by Mr. and Mrs. Jack Tootelian toward

the St. Vartan Stewardship program.

Would you be kind enough to send us the home address of
Mr. Tootelian so that we may in turn send him a letter

of thanks.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director
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